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Stars of the Week!

Dinosaur Dig!
We were very excited to arrive at school on Monday and 
discover three mysterious eggs in our adventure area! We 
created a nest for the eggs and waited patiently for them 
to hatch. Our predictions were right and inside were three 
little dinosaurs!  

We have been busy learning lots of facts about dinosaurs. 
We learnt that meat-eating dinosaurs are called 
carnivores and dinosaurs that ate plants are called 
herbivores. We learnt that people who study dinosaurs 
are called palaeontologists and then had a go at doing our 
very own dinosaur dig! 

*All words in bold have been special words that we have been trying to learn this week.  

Homework
This week we would like you to practice your drawing skills and draw a 
dinosaur picture. Think about where dinosaurs lived and what they looked 
like. You could also label your picture or write a sentence too if you like!  

Next Week
Next week we will continue to learn about dinosaurs 
through the story, ‘Tyrannosaurus Drip’ . Don’t forget that 
Thursday is World Book Day! More information about this 
can be found on the School website!

Reminders and Requests!
Please can you ensure that children do not bring lip balms 
to school. We are looking for donations of underpants, 
knickers, socks and tights for our spare uniform drawers. 
If you can help us that would be fantastic!  


